Notes form the Fremington Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group Meeting on
Wednesday 6" June 2018 at 10.30am in the Parish Council Offices

Present:
Clir Alan Rennles (Chairman), Fremington Parish Council
Clir David Chalmers, Fremington Parish Council
Mrs Victoria Woodhouse, Parish Clerk, Fremington Parish Council
Mrs Martin Parkes, Devon Communities Together
1. Apologies

Clir Mrs Sue Kingdom, Fremington Parish Council

Clir Frank Biederman, Fremington Parish Council

Mrs Lorna Kimberly, Fremington Primary School

Mr John Gulliver, North Devon Public Transport Users

The group discussed the progress of the Neighbourhood Plan and it was agreed that
the aims and objectives should be completed by Christmas 2018. It was noted that
there had been a delay to the programme of around four months due to the General
Election and Martin would draft a new timeline for delivery of the project.

Those present started to pull out the main themes from the consultations so far and it
was agreed that Martin would take the project forward to establish the aims and
objectives which would be out for consultation in September 2018 and the policies
would be formed following the consultation.

The group agreed that it would take photographs of the areas identified in the
consultations such as Griggs Field for inclusion in the plan.

Page1of1



